
$786,800 - 534 Paul Place, White Rock
MLS® #202504311 

$786,800
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 2,371 sqft
Residential on 0.29 Acres

N/A, White Rock, NM

Gorgeous single-level home with an open floor
plan and numerous updated architectural
finishes. Property includes spacious bedrooms
and office, expansive kitchen, and large great
room with built-in bar. The primary bedroom
has an en suite bath and walk-in closet.
Additionally, property has an oversized
detached garage and a separate storage shed
for your treasures. Mature landscaping with
cherry and apple trees is included! Amenities
include stainless steel appliances, two
fireplaces, convenient location, radiant floor
heat, central air conditioning, private fenced
back yard, two living room areas, large laundry
room with more storage, private walled-off
patio adjacent to primary suite with fire pit.
Landscaped yard with irrigation system and
rainwater collection features. Front driveway
gate closes off access to garage and back
patios. Best of all, no HOA dues.

Built in 1968

Listing Details

Listing Agent Jared English

Listing Office Congress Realty

Essential Information

MLS® # 202504311

Price $786,800

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2.00



Full Baths 1

Square Footage 2,371

Square Footage 2371 SquareFeet

Acres 0.29

Year Built 1968

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Style Contemporary, Pueblo

Status Active

Community Information

Address 534 Paul Place

Area 57-White Rock

Subdivision N/A

City White Rock

County Los Alamos

State NM

Zip Code 87547

Amenities

Parking Spaces 8

Parking Detached, Garage

# of Garages 2

Interior

Interior Tile

Interior Features Wet Bar, No Interior Steps

Heating Radiant Floor

Cooling Central Air, Refrigerated

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 2

Fireplaces Gas, Wood Burning

Stories One

Exterior

Exterior Stucco

Roof Metal

Construction Stucco

School Information



Elementary Chamisa

Middle Los Alamos Middle School

High Los Alamos High

Additional Information

Date Listed September 19th, 2025

Days on Market 21

Zoning R-1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6
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